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Townsend, Erle

From: K C <poochesii@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 7:59 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

No to the electric vehicle mandate!! 

 

The board meeting scheduled for December 21, 2023 was cancelled due to the severe storm that KNOCKED POWER OUT 

FOR DAYS.  No power, no charging of electric vehicles - which means everything comes to a standstill.    Let us not forget 

what it takes to create the power to run those electric vehicles.   Wind power is not going to cut it.   

 

Common sense is necessary.  Please, exercise it! 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

 


